
October 14, 2015                                               

 

  
  

Dear Community,   

  

     We started working with HALO Ministries in Salisbury feeding the hungry over 2 years ago and during 
this time we began to feel a real burden for the hungry families and individuals in Somerset County. God 
has placed it on our hearts to do something about it. We have formed a Non-profit corporation called 
H.O.P.E. Ministries of Delmarva (H.O.P.E. stands for Helping Others Prepare for Eternity) so we can start 
a feeding program for the hungry in the community. 
 
     We plan to occupy a building on Main Street Princess Anne by the beginning of December, but are in 

need of a variety of donations. This would include people and/or groups donating their time to help and 

we need financial donations and/or commitments to cover rent, utilities and operating costs. All of our 

staff workers are volunteers and will be giving of their time to feed our community. We are currently 

contacting businesses in the community for food donations and hope to be collecting donations from 

them very soon. 

     We need you to prayerfully consider joining HOPE Ministries in helping to fight hunger in our 

community. All financial donations can be made to our account at your local BB&T bank and on our 

website. All donations are tax deductible under IRS code 501 (c) (3). We covet your prayers and are 

looking forward to you partnering with us to feed the hungry in Somerset County. Any questions please 

feel free to contact one of our staff. 

  

Sincerely,   

HOPE Ministries Staff 

  

 HOPE Ministries of Delmarva  

11724 Somerset Avenue  

Princess Anne, MD 21853  

EIN: 47-4790368  

  
Matt Riggin (410) 713-2795 

Steven Milligan (410) 726-7910 

Wayne Muir (443) 880-7871 


